
From: Chambers - Ross J  

Sent: Thursday, 9 August 2018 4:19 PM 
To: Brent Ferguson; Nigel Ward; Sophie Ismail; 'Julian Arndt'; 'Ben Rogers'; 'David Johns' 

Cc: AMOD 
Subject: AM2015/2 - Family Friendly Work Arrangements 

 
Dear parties, 
 
I refer to the above matter. I advise an extension of time has been granted to the direction made at 
the conference held on 19 July 2018 (at paragraph 59). 
 
Interested parties are to file submissions by 4pm, tomorrow, Friday 10 August. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Casey Sutton 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4648 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 
chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 

https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/sites/awardsmodernfouryr/190718_am20152.htm
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